
English
This week we have written a non-chronological report all about Florence
Nightingale. The children used a story map to help support their facts.
The children showed how much their resilience has grown by writing over
a couple of English lessons. They were very proud of their learning, some
even said that it was the most that they had ever written! Next week
will start on our Christmas Text all about a Polar Bear. 
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That’s a wrap for practising for the Nativity. Your children did their first
dress rehearsal today and did really well. They are all looking forward to
performing it to you next week.. There have been some butterflies but we
have reassured the children that this is normal and that the adults are also
nervous about it. However, with some resilience we can do this together and
it will feel great after. Thank you for coming along to Parent’s Evening this
week, it is lovely to share your children’s learning with you and to discuss
their next steps. 

Maths
Th i s  week  i n  Maths  we have  been  conso l i dat i ng  our  l earn i ng
of  add ing  10  more or  tak i ng  away 10  l ess .  The  ch i l dren  have
even  been  cha l l eng i ng  themse l ves  to  add ing  or  tak i ng  away
mu l t i p l es  of  10 ,  such  as ,  what  i s  30 more than  4 1  and  what  i s
40 l ess  than  63 .



Have a lovely weekend!
Mrs Irvine, Miss Brooks, Mrs Gibbs, Mrs Webster and Mrs Pattanshetti

Group B

Spellings 

Dates for the Diary 

Nativity
Thursday 12th December - 9.30am

Woodland Learning
Monday 16th December

Christmas Party
Tuesday 17th December

Christmas Dinner/Jumper Day
Wednesday 18th December


